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MATHEMATICS AT MORPETH
The Maths Department is a committed, hard-working and friendly department.  There are fifteen members of the department with a range of experience. The department works in a recently renovated building with good facilities including interactive whiteboards in every classroom.  There is also a class set of laptops available to use.
The department works closely as a team, sharing good practice and supporting each other. Over the last two years the department has introduced the Maths Mastery approach at KS3. This exciting approach to teaching and learning is now being developed in Year 9. Colleagues involved have an additional collaborative planning session on their timetable to support this work. The department use departmental schemes of work and from Year 8 groups are tiered according to ability.  Creative and innovative approaches, within the overall structure, are always welcome.
The overall aim is to foster learning, understanding and an enjoyment of Maths. The subject is popular at KS5 where we offer A Level Maths, Core Maths and Further Maths. We believe that Morpeth School offers an excellent opportunity for colleagues to engage in a range of professional development activities and we look forward to receiving your application. 

